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Bill Number: HB 2119-A

4/9/2019

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed

Versions are Considered Official

This office has reviewed the proposed legislation and determined that it has

Minimal Revenue Impact

This bill does not change tax liability for taxpayers but could affect the timing of payments depending
on how many taxpayers are affected by potential changes to the withholding tables or formulas.
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